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People who rent their homes are depending on the Legislature to act to provide basic protections
and stability. We know we need to address a range of issues to solve the housing problems our
communities are facing, and it is critical the Legislature act now to pass SB 608. Please vote yes
on SB 608.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. 

Susan K. Kelly
Brookings, Oregon
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